
 

 

 
 
West End Substation Update 
 
 
Dear neighbour,  
 
Further to the investigation we did last year, we’ll be drilling up to five more boreholes (each 
approximately 12 centimetres in diameter) on the Lord Roberts Annex property to gain a full 
picture of the subsurface conditions.  This will help inform our work when we start substation 
design.  
 
Workers are scheduled to be at the Lord Roberts Annex property between July 15th and 
August 16th.  Each borehole will be drilled and restored one at a time at the approximate 
locations shown on the map below. All activities will be confined to the Lord Roberts Annex 
property, with the playground remaining open. 
 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
 
 
 
 

 Approximate fence location separating the playground and work area 
 Approximate borehole location 
 Approximate Vancouver School Board property boundary 

Map source: Google Earth 



 

Residents and park users can expect the following: 
 

 Work will occur Monday to Friday, 7:30am 
to 5:00pm. There will be no work on 
holidays. 

 The first week will be used to set-up 
fencing and equipment. 

 Drilling is expected to begin the second 
week. 

 Noise-mitigation, including sound-fencing 
and sound-monitoring will be in place 
around each borehole work area during 
active drilling, to ensure we remain 
consistent with City of Vancouver noise 
bylaws. 

 The playground will stay open for the 
duration of this work, with fencing to safely 
separate the playground and our work 
area. 

 Access to the school yard (excluding the 
playground) will be restricted for the 
duration of work. 

 Access to the parking lot will be restricted 
Monday through Friday, but not during the 
weekend, for example during the Farmers 
Market.   

 The area will be restored after completion 
of the work. 

 

 
Example of a typical truck-mounted drill rig,             
similar to what will be used. 
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The health and safety of the public and workers at the site will be given the highest priority. 
All applicable regulations and codes of practice will be followed to ensure a safe work site. 
We appreciate your understanding while we undertake this important work and apologize for 
any inconvenience. 
 
To learn more about the West End Substation Project please visit: 
bchydro.com/westendsub or contact us at 604.341.1304 or westendsub@bchydro.com. 
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